
This week, we enjoyed Judith Kerr's story
The Tiger Who Came For Tea. We've been

getting creative and exploring different forms
of mark-making. Our favourite was definitely

the paint!
This week, in our outdoor area, we have

enjoyed building with blocks, and comparing
big and small. In PE, we've been

experimenting with different ways of moving.
We even used some magic spells to turn

ourselves into different creatures.

Reminders: Please return any of our spare
clothing that your child has borrowed. We

would be very grateful if you had any
outgrown uniforms, underwear, or tights that

we could use. 

On Wednesday 13th of November, we will all
be celebrating World Nursery Rhyme Week.
One of our activities will be a visit from 'the

Sensory storyteller.' The cost of this session
is £3.50 for each child and will soon be on
arbor for you to pay. Please keep your eye

out. 

‘Aha me hearties!’ We have had a great week in
Reception. The whole school has launched the

everybody writes text Treasure Island! The
children loved the launch in assembly, where the
teachers performed a scene from the book. We
have made soup this week and tasted it using
the vegetables that we explored the previous

week. We have been embedding the phonics we
have learnt and after the half term we will be
learning new phonemes. Please practice the

homework sheets as much as possible and read
the books that have been sent home. Name

cards have also been sent home please buy a
white board pen practice as much as possible.

 
PSFA Disco Wednesday 23rd October more info

to follow. 
 

On Wednesday 13th of November, we will all be
celebrating World Nursery Rhyme Week. One of

our activities will be a visit from 'the Sensory
storyteller.' The cost of this session is £3.50 for
each child and will soon be on arbor for you to

pay. Please keep your eye out. 

Dear Families and Friends of Hempstalls,

We have had a wonderful week at Hempstalls!

We started the week with our Everybody Writes event, themed around Treasure Island. A big thank you to our talented staff for putting on a fantastic performance
and inspiring everyone to write. We are excited to see the Treasure Island-themed displays around school!

We also held our Faith in Focus week on Judaism. A special thank you to Mrs. Kabir for all her hard work.

I hope you’ve found our Parent Involvement Calendar helpful for planning the upcoming events this year. We will continue to update it as the year progresses, and
we will notify you of any additional events happening throughout the year. 

Next Wednesday, we are looking forward to our Spooky Disco. Thank you to the PSFA for organising this exciting event!

We are also looking forward to welcoming Year 2, 3, and 4 parents to St. Michael’s Church next Thursday for our Harvest celebration. As space is limited, we
kindly request that only two parents or carers per child attend to ensure we can accommodate everyone comfortably.

On Friday, we are hosting our Year 1 Harvest Workshop, where we invite all parents and carers to come into school. The children have prepared some lovely
songs and would love you to join in with our phonics-themed harvest activities.

As a special treat, next Friday is our Spooktacular Day at school! We’d love all the children to come dressed in their spooky outfits, ready to take part in a day
filled with dance, drama, story, crafts, and forest school activities. To add to the fun, the kitchen will also be serving a spooky-themed menu to mark the end of the
half-term.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Kind Regards, 
Miss A Bell

BUTTERFLIESCATERPILLARS

This week our story is My mum and dad make
me laugh! The children have enjoyed our

provision noticing stripes and spots. We have
also been focusing on touch counting. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed collecting
autumn treasures and filling their egg boxes in

forest school. 

The children also enjoyed their team reward
treat - Popcorn. Well done everyone. 

Reminders- reading diaries are to be in bags
next week to stamp. 

Thank you team Caterpillars 

 On Wednesday 13th of November, we will all
be celebrating World Nursery Rhyme Week.
One of our activities will be a visit from 'the

Sensory storyteller.' The cost of this session is
£3.50 for each child and will soon be on arbor

for you to pay. Please keep your eye out. 

Hempstalls Primary School 
COME AS YOU ARE AND LEAVE AS A CHAMPION

office@hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk www.hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk.01782 950082

18TH OCTOBER 2024

RECEPTION

RECEPTION LUNCH TIME AWARDS 

RB - AURA
RMC - HEMAYAL

FRIDAY 25TH OCTOBER 2024 -
SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF TERM
TUESDAY 5TH NOVEMBER 2024 -
SCHOOL REOPENS FRIDAY 20TH

DECEMBER 2024 - SCHOOL CLOSES
FOR CHRISTMAS TUESDAY 7TH

JANUARY 2025 - SCHOOL REOPENS

AUTUMNN TERM 2024

https://thecreativelearningpartn301-my.sharepoint.com/personal/lkabir1_hempstalls_staffs_sch_uk/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?view=1




We have seen an increase in the amount of
chocolate, crisps, and sweets in children's lunch
boxes. In order for us to promote healthy eating

and wellbeing with the children, please send your
child with a maximum of TWO treats to eat after

their sandwiches. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

RB - KAIDEN
RM - HENRY

HEALTHY LUNCHBOXES

PANTS AND SOCKS/TIGHTS: OUR
STOCKS ARE VERY LOW. PLEASE CAN

WE HAVE ANY DONATIONS OF NEW OR
PRELOVED SOCKS, PANTS AND TIGHTS.
THANK YOU SO MUCH PLEASE RETURN
BORROWED ITEMS ASAP. THANK YOU.

LUNCHTIME AWARDS!


